I have become aware of the green belt plans to destroy the beautiful countryside in Enfield
and surround, and all that it offers to residents and visitors, and vehemently object and
refute any such policies stated below:

SP PL10, pages 80-87 and Figure 3.11;Policy SP PL9 pages 77-80 and Concept Plan
Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood,
page 364; PolicySA54, page 374; Policy SA62 page 372; and Policy SA62 page 383 and
SP CL4 pages 277-279 - all of which propose the destruction of Green Belt for housing
and other purposes.

It is abhorrent that this land could be considered worthless and suitable for

construction purposes, this is ancient land belonging to Enfield Chase and is part of unique
heritage to Enfield as a County. It is irreplaceable and could never be recoverable in any
way once it is overtaken with buildings and heavy over population. Every inch of green
belt is precious and much needed and should never be considered an opportunity for
development.

Green Belt is essential for the environment, health and well being of all who wish to
observe and use it, precious wildlife and nature, the land needs to be protected at the
highest level for reasons we probably don't even realise at the moment.

There are plenty of options to use underused buildings or derelict land or reconstruction of
existing buildings into new and refurbished housing in Enfield, there is no excuse to just
bulldoze green belt instead. Use what is already built on to refresh and provide housing
sympathetically and with respect and careful design and leave the beautiful countryside
alone.

I absolutely say NO to losing Green Belt land in Enfield and hereby register my



